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Jane Tucker

From: Colin Sharpe

Sent: 01 March 2013 13:39

To: Jane Tucker

Subject: FW: app/3/2013/0113 Petre Wood Crescent

From: Bioomer, David [mailto:David.Bloomer@Ilancashire.gov.uk]
Sent: 28 February 2013 14:27

To: Colin Sharpe

Subject: app/3/2013/0113 Petre Wood Crescent

Afternoon Colin,
| would raise no objection to the proposal on highway grounds

but would request for a specific 106 contribution of £30,000 towards improvements
towards the public transport infrastructure the funds to be used for the realignment of
the junction with Whalley Road, carriageway and existing cycle lane, the build out and
kerbing for the new bus stop and the relocation of the shelter.

Dave Bloomer
Developer Support
Lancashire County Council
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This e-mzit contains information intended for the addressee cnly.
it may be confidential and may be the subject of tegal and/or professional privilege.
If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment fo it

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot
be taken to form a contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position.

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps ta ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software
and it is your responsibility to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the emait and opening attachments.
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